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Dear Parents,  

It has been a busy festive week with lots happening across the school.  

We started the week with our EYFS Christmas Concerts which started the 

week off with great joy. Year 1 have also had their Christmas concert this 

morning and again the children sang beautifully and retold the story of 

Christmas incredibly well. Year 2 and 3 have also been busy with their 

Christmas Production and it has been a huge success. We are incredibly 

proud of all the children this week as their hard work has resulted in 

fantastic performances being put on to get us all ready for Christmas. 

Well done to all the children.  My thanks also go to all the staff who have 

put a lot of time and dedication into getting these performances 

prepared.  

Mrs Smith has also been busy with the school choir and Music Club. Both 

groups put together a wonderful music concert on Monday evening. It 

was a joy to watch such talent being shown to the parents and watch the 

children perform with such confidence. Mrs Smith and Mrs Saab also 

took the choir to Burnham Lodge Care Home where the children sang 

some Christmas carols and songs to the elderly.  The staff and children’s 

hard work are also benefiting other members of the local community. 

Well done. 

We are nearing the end of the first term and it has certainly flown by. 
This Sunday will be the 3rd Sunday of Advent and Monday’s Gospel 
assembly reminds the children of the meaning of Advent and invites 
them to ask Jesus to open their minds. With minds open to welcome 
Jesus into our lives, and be like Jesus to those we meet, we can learn 
how to respond to difficulties with strength and courage. 
 
Wishing you all a happy and relaxing weekend.  
 

Mr Stopps 

 

 

Important dates: 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Class Attendance: 

RHA—St Valentine –96.3% 

RHC—St Joseph – 94.4% 

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska –99.6% 

Yr1—St Bernadette –97.3% 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta –91.7% 

Yr2—St Mary Magdalene –96.4% 

Yr3—St Paul –99.3% 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres –95.7% 

Yr4—St Peter –97% 

Yr4—St John-Bosco –98.1% 

Yr5—St Thomas More –97.5% 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi –93.9% 

Yr6—St Maximilian –92.1% 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita –92.7% 

Whole school weekly attendance: 95.5% 
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December: 

Monday 16th 

Year 4 Christmas Concert—

2:30pm 

Tuesday 17th 

Open Day—9:15am to 10:45am 

Wednesday 18th 

End of Term Advent Mass 

Thursday 19th 

End of Term Nursery 

Friday 20th 

End of Term Reception to Year 6—

12:15pm 



ACHIEVEMENT & SUCCESS 
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This week’s pupils of the week are: 

RHA—St Valentine—Conor 

RHC—St Joseph—Taji 

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska— Eli 

Yr1—St Bernadette—Myla 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta—Adrian 

Yr2—St Mary Magadelene—Samantha 

Yr3—St Paul—Ethan 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres—The Whole Class 

Yr4—St Peter— Erin 

Yr4—St John-Bosco—Amber 

Yr5—St Thomas More—Aarav 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi— Darcey 

Yr6—St Maximilian—Joel 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita—Marki 

Congratulations to all of our pupils of the 

week for your hard work and achievements 

this week.  



MEMBERS OF UPPER AND LOWER SCHOOL CHOIR 
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On the evening of Sunday 1st December, members of the Upper and Lower School 
choir took part in ‘A Symphony of Voices’, a concert at Our Lady of Peace 

church.  The children sang beautifully, and gave a great performance amongst so 
many other very talented musicians and choirs.  The children should be very proud 

of themselves!  It was      wonderful to see our school and parish communities 
coming together. 

Mrs Smith  



CONGRATULATIONS 
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We are delighted to share some fantastic news about Ibrahim 6CT and Yousuf 5RB, 
who competed in their second Maidenhead Chess Club tournament on Saturday, 

7th December. 

Both boys performed brilliantly, securing 3rd and 4th place, and were awarded  
trophies and mugs for their achievements. Their hard work and strategic thinking 

truly shone during the competition. 

Please join us in congratulating Ibrahim and Yousuf on this wonderful                    
accomplishment! 



CHRISTMAS GIFT/TOUCH RUGBY 
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Christmas Gift from Slough Town FC - Free Tickets; Saturday 14th December 2024 

Slough Town Football Club  would like to offer the school's community free tickets 
for their   final game prior to Christmas.  

Apply for the tickets, here: On check out use the code: XMASGIFT24 

  

Christmas Touch Rugby Camp - 2 & 3 January 2025 - Maidenhead RFC 
Due to when the school holidays fall this year, it has not been possible to organise 
a camp before Christmas. We will be hosting a junior touch rugby camp at Maiden-
head RFC on Thursday 2nd  January and  Friday 3rd January  for boys and girls aged 
5-17 to get active once again! 
 
We are very excited to be joined by some very special guests - England athletes 
Dom Tripp and Zan Hudson - who enjoyed their time so much at the last camp, 
they want to return and are also bringing their England coaches with them to de-
liver some brand new content and do some filming for new coaching materials! 
 
This is a great opportunities for juniors of all ages and playing levels to come along 
and develop their skills and have fun playing lots of games. We will even throw in 
hot chocolate breaks mid morning to ensure everyone is out of the cold and stay-
ing warm! 
 
Booking form https://docs.google.com/forms/d/
e/1FAIpQLSf10cu7N_1qcLuA_bSGKXecIPGwUvqtUz5WC3UWWXpuMuzkGA/
viewform?usp=sf_link 
Please sign up before Friday 20 December 2024 to guarantee your junior’s place. 

 

https://app.fanbaseclub.com/Fan/Tickets/SelectType?fixtureId=6179
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf10cu7N_1qcLuA_bSGKXecIPGwUvqtUz5WC3UWWXpuMuzkGA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf10cu7N_1qcLuA_bSGKXecIPGwUvqtUz5WC3UWWXpuMuzkGA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf10cu7N_1qcLuA_bSGKXecIPGwUvqtUz5WC3UWWXpuMuzkGA/viewform?usp=sf_link


OPEN DAYS 
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MY ACTIVE CALENDAR 
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WAKE UP WEDNESDAY 
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The holiday season is a time for celebration, relaxation and spending well-earned time with 
loved ones. While this period will hopefully be calm, it’s important that parents and 
educators acknowledge there are still things we can do to make these weeks as safe as 
possible for the young people in our care. 

Of course, it’s not immediately obvious what can or should be done to stay safe over the 

festive season. This free guide offers expert advice on the steps you can take to enjoy a less 

fraught winter break, safeguarding any youngsters who might be present for the celebrations. 



SEND SUPPORT 
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  Please see below information for organisations that support families who have children with 

special educational needs. 

https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1
https://cSQVT04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX8-k71TBkXRW8PG7-r5pK6ZxW95j2m75mct5-N2z6H3d3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lGMkxVRr8zvpSW9h0yGd3bnBX-MCbFSbqlp-4W60xSZQ6lv5gqW1NFH5q4yMmHrVNJF587g1CH_W28MtNh82JstVW8PcmpX7WMbXgW7qTbj122tpkYW1CXbDF1Sm-RnW8lRhCH63rMwYW1


SEND SUPPORT CONTINUED 
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Please see information below for organisations and activities that support 
families who have children with special educational needs. 



PUBLIC HEALTH NURSING DROP-IN 

CLINICS AND SESSIONS 
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Please see below the timetable for  Community Clinics and Community 
Sessions that are run by Nursery Nurses, School Nurses and Health Visitors. 
They are  present for parents to have direct contact and support. Further 
contact details are on the Timetable below. 



 HEALTH INFORMATION AND ADVICE 

FOR PARENTS/CARERS 
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Please see the Flyer below for details of Drop In Sessions at local 
Children’s Centres/Family Hubs.  The sessions cover a range of health 
related themes and there is no need to book.  
 



 HEALTH INFORMATION AND ADVICE 

FOR PARENTS/CARERS 
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Please see the Brochure attached to this newsletter from the Family 
Information Service and HAF Team, sharing information on activities that 
can be accessed over the Christmas Break.  



BRITWELL’S WINTER WONDERLAND 
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 COMMUNITY SUPPORT AND              

INFORMATION 
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Winter Blues Information Leaflet – below 
The Slough Coproduction Network  would like to share support that is 

available for residents, particularly during the winter period as  this can be 
a challenging time for some people. To help with this, volunteers copro-
duced a ‘Winter blues’ leaflet with useful information (attached). Here is 

the link to it on their website.                   
Winter blues advice leaflet – Slough Borough Council 

https://www.slough.gov.uk/downloads/download/1154/winter-blues-advice-leaflet


 WINTER BLUES—CONTINUED 
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 WINTER BLUES—CONTINUED 
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 CYBER PROTECT—THE DIGITAL        

DILEMMA 
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THE DIGITAL DILEMMA: Keeping Your Kids Safe Online 

 

Thames Valley Police Cyber Protect are running a 
free webinar to help parents and carers understand 

some of the risks young people face online, and how 
they can best protect themselves and their family from 

falling victim to cyber criminal behaviours! 

Covering social media, gaming and emails, this       
webinar will give you tips and tricks to help you        

protect them in today’s online world. 

The webinar is running three times over the next few 
weeks, and tickets are available here: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/police-south-east-
cyber-77121396093 

Please also see Flyer on next page for more                 
information. 

  

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/police-south-east-cyber-77121396093
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/police-south-east-cyber-77121396093


 CYBER PROTECT—THE DIGITAL        

DILEMMA—CONTINUED 
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CHURCH BULLETIN 
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CHURCH BULLETIN CONTINUED 
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